
Applications Process for San Juan County Probate Judge 

 
As a result of the resignation of the Honorable Stacey Biel from her position as San 
Juan County Probate Judge of San Juan County, the Board of County Commissioners 
is soliciting applications for that position. Applicants must be residents of San Juan 
County, New Mexico. Interested parties should submit the following: 
 

1. A letter of interest setting forth the individual’s qualifications to serve as 
Probate Judge as well as a summary of relevant experience with the New 
Mexico Probate Code.  

2. A statement that the individual has no felony convictions. 
3.  A statement that the individual will comply with the Code of Judicial Conduct 

and the Governmental Conduct Act. 
4. A resume showing all relevant work experience and any professional licenses 

held. (A license to practice law is not required to hold the position.) 
5. Provide a copy of San Juan County voter registration  

  
The Commission has determined that all applications should be received by 
December 11, 2020. The Commission hopes to make an appointment during its 
December 15, 2020 meeting. Applicants may be requested to present before the 
Commission during that meeting. If permitted, personal attendance may be 
requested. However, if attendance is not permitted by the current Public Health 
Order, applicants may be invited to attend by WebEx. 

 
Please forward your application containing the information set forth above 
together with telephone number, mailing address, and email address, via email or 
U.S. mail, to: 
 
Mike Stark, County Manager  
100 S. Oliver Drive 
Aztec, NM  87410 
 
mstark@sjcounty.net 
  

mailto:mstark@sjcounty.net

